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5 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The past few months have been difficult to negotiate in the current Covid climate. 
However, we have enjoyed working with your child in the keyworker rooms and we 
look forward to welcoming all students back from Monday, 8th March onwards, as 
per the staggered schedule outlined in Mr Galbraith's previous correspondence.  
 
The following contains details of the keyworker rooms for next week. 
 

a) The keyworker rooms for Year 7 & 8 students will be open up to and including 
the day of return.  i.e. Year 7 (Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday) and Year 8 
(Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday). 

b) On the day of the return, you have the option of either sending them in as per 
their staggered return times or to the keyworker room at 8:30am from where 
they will be sent to their Covid tests.  

c) Please note that school uniform needs to be worn from Monday, 8th March 
2021.  

d) On Monday 8th March 2021, year 7 students will have a PE lesson: please 
ensure that they arrive in their PE kit. 

e) On Wednesday, 10th March 2021, year 8 students will have a PE lesson: 
please ensure that they arrive in their PE kit. 

f) Please provide packed lunches for students for all days up to and including 
their day of return. 

g) Stationery will need be to be brought in from Monday as students will be 
working in books/paper/worksheets. 

 
We look forward to a positive return and start on Monday. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you there are any queries. 
 
Regards 
 
Sailesh Roopnarain 
 
Sailesh Roopnarain 
Assistant Headteacher (SENDCo & EAL) 


